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Dear Parents, 

Out of the highest precaution for our children, I want to inform you that the Milton Community 

Resource Centre (MCRC) has formally notified Steven Campbell that his employment has been 

terminated. 

As Executive Director of the centre, I want to assure you the security of the children we care for 

is our number one priority. 

My staff and I will continue to cooperate with the Halton Children’s Aid Society and local police 

forces. 

On top of that, we have also filed a Mandatory Employer Report as required by legislation of the 

College of Early Childhood Educators to ensure this has the attention of the College. 

A number of you have reached out to us, concerned about the presence of media at the Bronte 

Street School. We have since issued a statement to media, pleading that they respect the 

privacy of the parents and children at our centre. This is a very difficult time for everyone. We 

want to ensure a healthy environment for our children and their parents, including their privacy. 

Moving forward, we are setting up services with our community partners to support our families 

and staff during this time.  

As always, please feel free to reach out to me directly should you have any questions or 

concerns. 

Sincerely, 

 

Rebecca Barrows-Vrankulj 

Executive Director 

Milton Community Resource Centre 

rebeccab@mcrc.on,.ca 
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